
Principal’s Update 

Term 1 Week 11 

9th April, 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Easter Celebrations 

 
I want to take this opportunity to wish all our St 
Cecilia’s families and friends a happy and Christ 
filled Easter. 
Good Friday and Easter Sunday are the most important days in the church year and I encourage you 
to celebrate these days by attending Mass. This is a wonderful way to remind your children of the 
reason for the Easter celebrations and the sacrifices that were made by Jesus. 
 

School Holidays 

We hope you have a safe and relaxing holiday break.  We look forward to seeing you back at school 
on Monday 29th April. 
 

Morning Supervision 

There have been a growing number of children coming to school well before the supervision time of 
8:15am. For the safety of your children please don’t drop them to school before this time or book 
them into before school care. 
 
School Photos 

School Photos this year will be on Wednesday 1st May. This is the first week of Term 2. All children 
will need to be in their complete summer uniform please.  Envelopes for the photos have been 
distributed to students. Each child will still be required to bring their envelope on photo day even if 
ordered online. Orders can be placed online up to one week after photo day. 
 

Athletics Carnival 

The school Athletics Carnival is on this Friday. This is a day that all the children look forward to and 
we hope you are able to join them. A reminder the sausage sizzle orders were due in today.  
If you have not yet completed your child’s permission note can you do so today please? 

 
Mother’s Day High Tea 

The Mother’s Day High Tea is on again this year. This has been a highlight of the school 
calendar and we hope as many mums, grandmothers, aunts etc can join us. You will find 
more information on the attached flyer.  
 
Holiday Activities 

Also attached are flyers with information on some holiday activities you may be interested in.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL 



 

MOTHER’S DAY HIGH TEA 

The Year 6 Mother’s Day High Tea is on again and we would love as many of you 

to join us as possible. We invite all Mothers, Grandmothers, Aunties or friends 

to celebrate Mother’s Day and to raise money for their children’s graduation  

Friday 10th May  

St Cecilia’s School Hall 

12.30pm – 2.30pm 

Cost $20 Adult 

$5 Under School Age 
 

RSVP Monday 6th May (Money and slip below to be returned to the office) 

Included in the cost will be a welcome drink, ticket into lucky door raffle, a 

selection of homemade savoury (sandwiches, quiches, pies, sausage rolls) and 

sweet (cakes, slices, biscuits) items and unlimited tea, coffee and juice. 

We look forward to welcoming and spoiling you on this day. 

Year 6 Class Parents 

 

 

Name:____________________________________________ 

Childs Name: ___________________________   Class: _____ 

Adults: _____ @ $20 = _____ (I have enclosed this amount) 

Children: ____ @ $5 = ______ (I have enclosed this amount) 

Dietary Requirements: _________________________________ 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


